
                                                                                                                                   

     

 

 

Your visit to the adult Outpatient Department at Prince of Wales Hospital 

 
We thank you for your patience.  

Our Outpatient Department provides a service for a large number of patients from across Sydney and 

NSW. Due to the large number of patients who use this service unexpected delays can arise.  

 

It is important that you check in at the reception desk as soon as you arrive in the Department.  

As we cannot guarantee what time you will be seen, we advise that you do not make any other 

commitments after your appointment. If you need to reschedule your appointment please contact 

the Outpatient Department on (02) 9382 0400. 

Please note, Prince of Wales is a teaching hospital so you may not be seen by a consultant doctor but 

alternatively a registrar from the speciality medical team.   

What to bring 

We suggest you bring along activities to keep you entertained while waiting (for example, a book, 

music player with headphones, crosswords). There is also a television and magazines available in the 

waiting area.  

If you have any particular medical needs we suggest you come prepared (for example, bring your 

medications, if you are diabetic please bring food).   

To avoid missing your appointment we suggest you collect refreshments from the cafes located in the 

foyer of the hospital before checking in. If you need to leave the waiting area for any reason please 

inform staff at the reception desk.   

As there is limited seating space, please bring along only one support person (for example, a family 

member, friend, or carer) with you.  

To help you find your way, please bring this information flyer which has a map. 

Parking/ transport options 

Car parking is available via the Barker Street, Randwick entrance of Prince of Wales Hospital and is 
managed by Metro Parking. For more information, please call: 9326 7233 or see: 
www.metroparking.com.au/cms-new-south-wales/randwick-campus.phps 
 

Street parking near the hospital is restricted. Please ensure you park in a space with a minimum of a 

two hour time limit.  

Limited parking for people with disability permits are available at the High Street and Barker Street 

entrances of Prince of Wales Hospital.  

Patients can also be dropped off or collected at either the Barker Street or High Street entrances. 

Please note -the Barker Street entrance is the closest entrance to the Outpatient Department.  

http://www.metroparking.com.au/cms-new-south-wales/randwick-campus.phps


Bus stops are located near the High Street entrance of Prince of Wales Hospital.  

Finding your way to the Outpatients Department 

The Outpatient Department is located on Level 2 of the Campus Centre at the Barker Street end of 

Prince of Wales Hospital.  

Enquires counters are located at both the High Street and Barker Street entrances if you need further 

assistance (for example, directions or if you require a wheelchair).   

 

We look forward to seeing you on the day of your appointment. 

Thank you,  

Adult Outpatient Department, Prince of Wales Hospital 


